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Dear Jim:

Further to Mr. F. S. Mooney's letter to Mr. Thomas E. Baca, trans-
mitting the registrations for solid waste disposal sites at the
Mt. Taylor Mill and Mine, the enclosed maps were inadvertently
omitted from the applications attachments. Would you pleise see
that these maps are attached to Mr. Baca's, Mr. Krehoff's and your
copies of the application.

Thank ysu in advance.

Sincerely,

Philip W. Morton \
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